Correspondence Recognizing Staff | July 2021

Re: a couple of 414 questions

Daniel Lynch <profdanlynch@gmail.com= © Reply € Reply Al — Forward
Te © Rebekkah Smith Aldrich Thu 7/1/2021 1:23 PM
Cc Charles Weinstein

Thanks!

We very much appreciate all you have done for us.

Danny
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[MHLS-Notice] COVID-19 Update: June 15, 2021 - Part 2 - Yes, this is the one you've been waiting for!

mdebellis@laglib.org
Tue 6/15/2021 12:53 PM

To: Rebekkah Smith aldrich

Thanks for everything - couldn’t have gotten through this without all of you at MHLS :)

Mary M. De Bellis, Director
LaGrange Association Library
1110 Route 55

LaGrangevile, NY 12540
mdebelis@laglib.org
845-452-3141 ext. 101

I'm currently reading: The Four Winds by Kristin Hannah

[MHLS-Notice] COVID-19 Update: June 15, 2021 - Part 2 - Yes, this is the one you've been waiting for!

Jen McCreery <mccreeryj@chatham.k12.ny.us>
Tue 6/15/2021 3:19 PM
To: Rebekkah Smith Aldrich

Huzzah!! Thank you to you and Casey and Kerstin and everybody at MHLS for helping us navigate through this crazy year!

Jen McCreery (she/her)

Library Director

Chatham Public Library

518-392-3666
http:/ichatham.lib.ny.us/

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram



[MHLS-Notice] COVID-19 Update: June 15, 2021 - Part 2 - Yes, this is the one you've been
waiting for!

Elizabeth Potter <director@phoenicialibrary.org>
Tue 6/15/2021 12:57 PM
To: Rebekkah Smith Aldrich
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Hi Rebekkah!
What a happy day.

| like the way you are looking at this - and yes, it's true. Those onerous safety measures did help
keep everyone safe and get us to this point of much greater normalcy!! Well, maybe not the
cleaning ones. @ But the library has never been cleaner!

Thanks for all you did for walking us through this ! It would have been impossible without you and
without the MHLS team.

Tue 6/8/2021 3:02 PM
To: Rebekkah Smith Aldrich

Patricia Placona <patplacona@gmail.com>
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Just a note to thank you so much for giving Tammy the opportunity to do her internship with you. I just met with her and she was so enthusiastic and
excited about how much she learned from you. I, of course, agreed that she couldn't have had a better mentor!

And, the Financial and Fiduciary webinar was excellent -- so important and helpful. I'm asking all of our Trustees to become familiar with the material.
Thanks, Rebekkah, for all you do.

Pat
PATRICIA PLACONA

From: Starbucks Starbucks <tofuanne@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 10:54 AM

To: Casey Conlin <cconlin@midhudson.org>

Ce: Kerstin Cruger <kcruger@midhudson.org>
Subjeet: Re: Turning Outward May AM Reminder

Another super meeting! Thank you both for making the Turning Outward project so accessible to us and for your cheerful encouragement!!
Anne



From: Gisela Vella <pihlibrary@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, May 14, 2021 12:31 PM
To: Tara Stohr <tstohr@midhudson.org=
Subject: WOW

Hi Tara,

wow, this system with ILL is amazing! Got a barcode, shows up in the patron record, the whole nine yards - woohoo!
Gisi Vella

Gisi Vella

Director

Morton Memorial Library (Fine Hill)
(845)254-4222
http://pinehilllibrary.org
Pihlibrary@gmail.com




